oAA

Ontario Association of Architects

March 21, 2018

CONSTRUCTION BEGINS!

The OAA Headquarters Renew + Refresh project is underway. The construction schedule
maintains the originally anticipated 12-month timeline with a ‘move-back-in’ date of
February 2019.

CAMERAS INSTALLED FOR COVERAGE


http://www.oaa.on.ca/professional%20resources/sustainable%20design/OAA%20HQ%20Refresh%20and%20Renovation%20Project

The 360-degree camera is operational! The OAA will be taking photos throughout the
construction phase, sharing images and progress with the membership. Stay tuned for
broadcasting on the OAA Website.

An exterior camera has also been installed on the roof on the Westin Prince Hotel. It will
provide images of the geothermal solution as it is implemented at 111 Moatfield.

RAISING AWARENESS: ONSITE SIGNAGE

Ontario Architects
Leading Change

OAA uarters Retrofit

Renovating to Zoro Met Carbon
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Site signage has been designed, with the permits now being finalized. We hope to have
the sign up very soon for drive-by traffic and visitation to the site throughout the retrofit.

RFP FOR ART PROGRAM CONSULTATION BEING ISSUED

Art consultants are invited to respond to an open RFP to explore options for establishing a
purposeful collection of artwork and/or architectural artifacts for display in the renovated
building. A consultant has been engaged to study this objective and make



recommendations. The RFP will be accessible on the OAA Website if members wish to
forward this opportunity to their art consultant contacts.

OAA HQ FEATURED IN GREENING YOUR HOME + BUSINESS
TORONTO STAR MARCH 30

Watch for a supplement in The Toronto Star on Friday, March 30. It features a custom
infographic explaining the net zero carbon goals for the OAA Headquarters and shows
how architects are leading change. This will also be made available at a number of
tradeshows and events throughout the spring, including the Green Living Show.

For more information about the OAA Headquarters’ Renew + Refresh project, click here.
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